
 
 
 



2. On Vaccination  
 

- University staff who are still unvaccinated are strongly encouraged to avail of 
COVID-19 vaccines in the soonest possible time through their local government 
units (LGUs), the City of Manila (using UST as their address for registration purposes 
only), or any other sources available to them.   
 

- University staff may take advantage of the Bayanihan, Bakunahan National 

Vaccination Days from 29 November 2021 (Monday) to 1 December 2021 (Wednesday) 
to receive their COVID-19 vaccines, preferably with brands that have dose/s that will 
be completed in a shorter time.   

 

- University staff who miss work due to their vaccination schedule shall not be 
considered absent provided they file the app




